
From: Bogart, Molly  
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 9:40 AM 
To: Schleck, Peter; Stivers, Abby  
  
  
This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 
Good morning Director,  
  
As discussed a few weeks ago, we generally do not have program-specific timelines. I spoke with our 
contract management & finance team and this is what they recommended for context as the Committee 
considers and looks to understand payment timelines:  

• DHHS (and DAFS) standard contract language states payments will be made within thirty (30) 
days after receipt of an error-free (proper) invoice.  This is a higher standard than the twenty-
five (25) business days laid out in 5 MRSA §1553, which would translate into thirty-three (33) 
days.  

o This same statute lays out that in the event an invoice is deemed improper and returned 
for corrections, the date of receipt shall be the date of the updated invoice. 

• 5 MRSA §1554 allows for an additional fifteen (15) days “following another date agreed to by 
the state agency and the business concern” before a late fee may be considered. In the case of 
service contracts, the thirty (30) days defined in the contract are the “another date agreed 
to”.  The two periods added together total forty-five (45) days. 

  
Take care,  
molly 
  
Molly Bogart, Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Health and Human Services 
Phone: (207) 592-4361 (call/text) 
Email: molly.bogart@maine.gov  
Pronouns: she/her 
  

 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized agent of the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy/delete 
all copies of the original message. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, forwarding, disclosure, or distribution by other than the intended recipient or authorized agent is 
prohibited. 
  Please consider the environmental impact of printing this email. 
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